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Notice to stop the current period 
Section 32 of the Development Assessment Rules  
 
 

MCUI2020_3711/1 [application reference number] 

Chiodo Corporation [applicant’s name] 

C/- GHD Pty Ltd / erin.campbell@ghd.com [contact address/email address] 

0439 888 472 [contact number] 

16th July 2021    [notice date] 

Douglas Shire Council [name of assessing 
authority/authorities notice is being 

given to] 

PO Box 723, Mossman QLD 4873 [address of assessing 
authority/authorities notice is being 

given to] 

 
 

RE: Development application for:                                                          

Development Permit for a Material Change of Use (Tourist Resort) 

                                                                                                      71-85 Port Douglas Road, Port Douglas 

                                                                                                                                      Lot 1 on SP150468 

 

Dear Daniel,                                                                                                                                

 

 
In accordance with section 32 of the Development Assessment Rules, please be advised I am stopping 

the following current period:  

Assessment Manager’s Decision Period 

 

 

This current period will be stopped for the following period: 

30 business days – 16th July 2021 to 27th August 2021 
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Upon giving this notice, the number of business days remaining in the cumulative period under 

section 32.6(b) of the Development Assessment Rules is:  

45 business days remaining 

 

 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact me on the above telephone number. 

Yours sincerely 

                                             

GHD on behalf of Chiodo Corporation / 16th July 2021  

cc:  Assessment manager [where notice is being given to a referral agency] 

 


